
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Fire Department to report to the Public Safety Committee with metrics on the 
brush clearance program and how technology, such as drones, can be used to make the 
program more cost-effective. The report should include potential funding for the drone 
program in Fiscal Year 2020-21.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


